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Clearinghouse Rule 14-043, Natural Resources Board Order CF-13-13 
 
 
The rule will have minimal economic or fiscal impacts on businesses or municipalities seeking funding 
from the Clean Water Fund Program.  General eligibility criteria are prescripted by the federal Clean 
Water Act and the costs for obtaining funding is prescribed by State Statutes. The rule revisions simplify 
and clarify protocols and streamline processes but don't affect overall ability of municipalities to seek and 
obtain financing or the rates of that financing.  Streamlining the program may result in slightly less costs 
for municipalities to make improvements to their infrastructure projects, which could mean more 
engineering and construction jobs available.  
 
  
 


